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Revision of Cataract Pre-Surgery 
Authorization Checklist 

(CPSA) Adult Cataract

To ensure adherence to the updated guidelines, PhilHealth hereby informs 
all accredited healthcare providers and healthcare professionals of the recent 
revision to the Cataract Pre-Surgery Authorization (CPSA) Adult Cataract 
Checklist.

Please be reminded that all healthcare professionals are strictly prohibited 
from engaging in any form of unethical practices for the purpose of claiming 
reimbursement for cataract surgeries. Any violation of this policy will result in 
appropriate sanctions and penalties. 

The revised CPSA checklist is provided in Annex A.

For assistance or more information, please contact the PhilHealth Action 
Center at (02) 8662-2588 or visit any PhilHealth Regional Office or Local Health 
Insurance Office.


